Coca-Cola icecek AS.
Dudullu OSB,

Deniz Feneri Sk. No:4
Umraniye 34776 istanbul

T: 0216 528 40 00
F: 0216 365 84 51

United Nations Global Compact Office 26.09.2017
Two United Nations Plaza
New York, NY 10017

US.A.

Subject: Grace Letter request

To Whom It May Concern,

As a signatory to the UNGC since 22 October 2009, Coca-Cola Icecek reported seven Communication
on Progress reports (CCl’s sustainability reports) between 2010 and2016.

This year, we will issue our report in line with GRI's new standards. Our report is currently in the
design phase. Therefore, we kindly request an extension period of 60 days from the COP due date of
5 October 2017 so that we may deliver a thoroughly comprehensive report.

Sincerely yours,
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